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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  
 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority 
of the Borough of Highland Park has cancelled its meeting of Thursday, 
November 14, 2019.  The next meeting will be held at its regularly 
scheduled date and time of December 12, 2019 and will take place in the 
Community Room of the Samuel J. Kronman Building, 242 South Sixth 
Avenue, Highland Park NJ.   

 
 
 
 

Donna Brightman 
                             Executive Director 

 

 
 


